

Cardinal Newman Catholic High School

Specialist Maths and Computing College

Heateacher: Mrs J Warburton

5th April 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

YEAR 11 PROM INVITATION

As the end of Year 11's time at Cardinal Newman Catholic High School approaches, I have started to organise the Leaver's Dinner. The date is Thursday 29th June and the venue is The Fir Grove Hotel, Grappenhall, Warrington.

The total cost of this event is £33.00 and this includes a three course carvery meal, use of a photo booth and a disco. There will also be a bar serving non-alcoholic drinks. In addition, a professional photographer has been booked who will be present throughout the evening and pupils will be able to pose for, purchase and collect photos on the night. I will provide more information about this nearer the time but please feel free to visit his website – www.mattnuttallphotography.co.uk (Any photos purchased are not included in the price of this event).

In order to confirm numbers, a non-refundable deposit of £10.00 is required by Friday 28^{th} April 2017. If your child should no longer wish to participate after this date then the deposit of £10.00 will be lost. The final date for balance of payment of £23.00 is Friday 19th May 2017.

In order for the evening to be a success, pupils will need to conduct themselves maturely and sensibly. If your child involves himself/herself in poor behaviour in school before the event, both places at the Prom and all monies paid will be lost. All issues will be dealt with taking into account the particular circumstances of each incident.

However, I am sure you join me in hoping that this will be a great event with as many pupils attending as possible, a night when all involved can celebrate success at the end of 5 years in school.

Yours faithfully

S Booth Head of Year 11 E Barker Deputy Headteacher

SBo0059/PJ





